
1 February 2011          

 

City Council  

Committee Report 
 

 
 

To:  Mayor & Council 
 

Fr:  Joanne L. McMillin, City Clerk 
 

Re:  Attendances at NOMA Annual General Meeting & Conference in  
  Thunder Bay, April 27 to 29, 2011 

 
 

 
 

Recommendation: 
That the following Members of Council be hereby authorized to attend the 2011 Annual 
General Meeting & Conference of the Northwestern Ontario Municipal Association 
(NOMA) taking place April 27 to 29, 2011 in Thunder Bay:- 

 
 

And further that all eligible expenses in accordance with Council’s Travel & Per Diem 
policy be hereby authorized. 

 

Background: 
This relates to attendances at the Annual Conference of the Northwestern Ontario 

Municipal Association. In 2009 only one Councillor attended in Fort Frances, and in 
2010 two Councillors attended in Marathon.  The travel policy provides for up to four 

(4) Members to attend. 
 

Budget: 

N/A 
 

Communication Plan/Notice By-law Requirements:  
N/A 

 
 


